
PARENT PĀNUI (Announcements)
10th March 2024 (Week 7 Term 1 2024)

Me titiro ki te wiki e heke mai nei (Looking towards the week ahead),

Dates to remember - Week 7, Term 1

Monday 11th March:
-Whanau Swimming:
Mufti Day:
Please wear whānau colour mufti for our whānau swimming sports day.



Tuesday 12th March
-3.10pm: Year 3-6 parent camp meeting in Pukeko. Any Year 3-6 parents are
welcome to attend.



Wednesday 13th March:
-WPSSA Swimming Yr 5-8:
For any questions please contact our External Sports Coordinator Carlyn
c.condon@mgk.school.nz
-Thursday lunch orders must be made by no later than tonight.

Friday 15th March:
-School Newsletter

Notices/Reminders:

School Lunches:
School lunches are now on Thursdays due to our Seniors at tech on a Friday.
Lunch orders must be made by no later than Wednesday night.
Kindo or cash.

Basketball:
Last call for Y3-6 basketball. We are still looking for a couple of players so we are
able to enter a Y3-6 basketball team. It would be awesome if we can make a team!
If your child is interested or you have any questions, please let Chloe
(c.sayles@mgk.school.nz) know.

Easter Raffle
Tickets will have come home today for the 2024 Easter raffle.
All tickets sold or unsold and money need to be returned to the office by 3pm Friday
22nd March.
Prizes will be drawn on Monday 25th March.

We also ask that each family donate an easter themed item to go towards the
hampers. If these can be brought into Jena in the office by the 22nd March we
would really appreciate it.

Tuesday 2nd April:
Please be aware that Tuesday 2nd April, the Tuesday after Easter, is an education
holiday, not a public holiday. All schools will be closed this day. Please make
arrangements for your children.

mailto:c.condon@mgk.school.nz


Announcements:

School Fundraising Committee (Changes):
After careful consideration and consultation with the SFC, we will be changing how
we fundraise at school.
The SFC will no longer operate, reflective of how busy parents are and the variety of
fundraising efforts that need to be coordinated between the group and the school.
The school will coordinate all fundraising activities from now on. The group will consist
of myself, Trudi and Jena.
A huge thank you to the current and past SFC/PGC/MOMS members and all the
time and support they have given the school.

The SFC have donated the last of their funds, $3862.70, to help the school stock the
soon to be opened Kea Tech Suite. This will benefit every child in the school. We are
very grateful to have this donation.

We will still need parent/whānau support. The new school team will send out a call
for support. Stay tuned for:
-Calls for help (e.g. sausage sizzles)
-Committee formation requests (e.g. Country Day)
-Upcoming fundraising events
-What we are fundraising for

Ka nui tēnā mō tēnei wā (That’s enough for now)

Simon Schuster

Tumuaki/Principal
Maungakaramea School


